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07/03/2025

MRS Corene Stigter
8 / 1 Raglan street ST
Manly NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Why would another McDonalds need to be built ? There's an issue with unhealthy food being
eaten. Why not build a great place where young adults can go to exercise and habe healthy
food and drinks available. Chilled areas to sit and chat. Board games , table tennis tables ,
pool tables. Something for the community.




